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December 20, 2019 

 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
ATTN: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 
 
REFERENCE:  University of Massachusetts-Lowell Research Reactor 

Docket No. 50-223; License No. R-125 
 
SUBJECT: Supplement to UMass Lowell letter dated 12/19/2019 in response to letter from NRC 

(ADAMS Ascension No ML19296E279) dated 10/30/2019. 
 
 
In our letter dated 12/19/2019, UMass Lowell made a request that the Thermo Fisher Scientific Neutron Flux 
Monitor Instruction Manual No. 1126 For UMASS Lowell, if submitted to NRC by UMass Lowell, be withheld 
from public disclosure under the provisions of 10 CFR 2.390(b).  This request is hereby rescinded.  
 
We hereby state the aforementioned document shall be incorporated by reference in the final version of SAR 
Chapter 7 as revised (reference also ADAMS Ascension No. ML19100A273). 
    
Please direct any requests for additional information regarding this submittal to Mr. Leo Bobek, Reactor 
Supervisor at the above address.  
 
I declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Leo M. Bobek 
Reactor Supervisor, Radiation Laboratory 


